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Jonathan Brown

From: Michael Bateman <mbateman@careersourcebroward.com>
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 3:28 PM
To: Jonathan Brown
Cc: Latema King
Subject: CareerSource Broward’s Response to the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Proposed 

Community Development Block Grant Amendment
Attachments: CSBD Letter - Response to CDBG Program Amendment.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Brown: 
 
Please find attached CareerSource Broward’s (CSBD) formal response to the City of Fort Lauderdale’s 
Proposed Community Development Block Grant Amendment, which is open for comment, as advertised in the 
Sun-Sentinel on October 25, 2014.  Specifically, CSBD is requesting the portion, line itemed “To Be 
Determined,” to be allocated to our Summer Youth Employment Program so that we can serve more youth 
within your city. 
 
The original of the attached was also sent via Certified Mail.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael 
 
 

 

MICHAEL S. BATEMAN, MPA 
Vice President of Quality Assurance 
(954) 202-3830, Ext. 3127 

6301 NW 5th Way, Suite 3000 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
Fax: (954) 202-3620 

mbateman@careersourcebroward.com 
www.careersourcebroward.com 

Follow CareerSource Broward:       

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. 
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